## **Chris O'Brien**

From:

Sky Davis <skydavis197@gmail.com>

Sent:

Monday, May 5, 2025 9:56 AM

House Finance Committee

To: Subject:

Support - H5478

Dear Chairman Abney,

My name is Skyler Davis and I am a resident of East Providence, RI. I am writing to express my strong support for House bill H-5478 which would provide funding for Nora's Haven, an organization I care deeply about.

I am in support of H-5478 because Nora's Haven fills a gap that is currently lacking, they are a small female/black ran organization that provides direct services to victims, how the funding will go a long way to helping those flee difficult situations.

I hope that the House Finance Committee will pass H-5478 or include it in the budget this year.

Thank you for your consideration.

Skyler Davis
East Providence